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Date:  July 1, 2019 
 
To:  Mayor and Members of the City Council 
 
Through: Bryant Powell, City Manager 

Mike Wever, Public Works Director 
 

From:  Heather Hodgman, Public Works Management Analyst 
 
Subject: Proposed Purchase of New Gannon Tractor and New Freightliner for Public 

Works 
 
 
The public works department budgeted $185,000 for a gannon tractor and Freightliner to be 
used as a new water truck using highway user revenue funds (HURF) in the city’s Fiscal Year 
2019/2020 budget approved by city council in June.  Staff respectively requests these items for 
the purchase in an amount not to exceed $185,000 be placed on the consent agenda for the 
July 16, 2019 city council meeting as done in prior years.  The 2019 Case 570NEP Gannon 
Tractor with a fully enclosed cab 4 in 1 bucket, gannon box and power take off is a replacement 
for a 2007 Case 570MXT Gannon Tractor Unit 30-249 with approximately 6,200 hours and in 
fair condition. The 2019 Freightliner M2-60 cab and chassis is a replacement for a 2000 
Freightliner FL80 Unit 30-209 with approximately 107,500 miles, cracked engine block and in 
poor condition. 
 
The purchase of the gannon tractor would be through the cooperative Minnesota State Contract 
#140725 in the amount of $91,500. The purchase of the Freightliner would be through the 
cooperative Houston-Galveston Area Council Contract #HT06-018 in the amount of $93,500, 
installation of the water tank from Unit 30-209, add 750 gpm water pump, plumb, add spray 
heads and any emergency lighting.  
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